Nursery Newsletter - Spring I

Welcome back and a very Happy New Year!

A very warm welcome back to Nursery to our returning children and families. We are delighted to have lots of new children joining us this term, and it has been wonderful to see our returning children demonstrate their kindness as they have supported new friends in settling into Nursery.

This term, we will be talking about lots of changes that we notice in our environment, and exploring ice and temperature. Please share any learning from home on do jo if you capture your child's interests and experiences!

This term, we are excited to begin offering Forest School provision. Over the next few terms, all children in Nursery will have the opportunity to explore activities in a woodland environment. There will be more information on this to follow, so please look out for this on Dojo!

School Readiness Top Tip for Spring 1

This term, we will be supporting children in identifying and taking accountability for their own belongings to promote independence. At home, you can support this by encouraging children to recognise and find their own belongings. This is the perfect time of year to practice doing their own zip or putting on their own gloves - they could even begin to try putting on their own shoes too!



Key Information

Staffing

We are delighted to welcome Sheena Griffiths-Baker to our team. Sheena is an experienced and dedicated teacher and practitioner who will be joining us every morning in Nursery.

Unfortunately, our lovely Carly has been feeling unwell and will be absent for the remainder of this academic term as she focuses on getting better. In the interim, Sheena will step in to support the children Monday to Wednesday whilst Carly is at home, and Leanne will continue to work Thursdays and Fridays. If you have any questions or worries moving forward, please speak with Alex.

Clothing

As you are all aware, the weather is extremely chilly at the moment. We explore the outdoors in all weathers, so please do ensure that you bring a named set of spare warm clothes, as well as a hat, scarf, gloves and wellington boots for your child.

Lunches

Thank you to all who have booked and paid for their lunch sessions in advance. Ensuring that your balance is up to date secures your child's place at Lunch Club. If you have any questions, please speak with Karla.